
I can’t quite believe we are at the end of the Spring term already! The   
children have worked so hard (as always) this term, and this is reflected in 
their achievements. May I take this opportunity to wish you all a lovely 
and safe holiday….let’s hope the sun shines for us all! 

Mrs H Vernon 

Headteacher 

News and Information 
Summer term 

Summer term begins on Monday 24th April, please make sure children return 
on this day—attendance is something that as a school we are working       in-
credibly hard on.  

Non-uniform Day 

Tomorrow will be a non-uniform day. Please ensure the children have sensible 
shoes and a coat for outside play. The cost will be £1 per family. 

SATs assessment weeks 

Year 6 will be taking their final assessment tests week beginning 8th May. If 
your child is a member of Year 6, please ensure they are in school for this week 
as tests cannot be taken at a later point.  

Year 2 will be taking their assessments week beginning 15th May.  

Changes to end of school routines 

Now that the building work has been completed we will be returning to       
children’s exits from school as normal. This includes: 

Nursery—nursery exit 

Reception and Year 1—Key Stage 1 hall 

Years 2 and 3—Double doors next to Learning Hub 

Years 4, 5, and 6—outside under the shelter 

After School Activity Clubs 

Activity clubs for the Summer term will begin week beginning 8th May and run 
for 7 weeks. 
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6th April 2017 

The Government has set schools the target of at least 96% attendance.         Attendance 
up to the end of last week  for each year group is as follows:       

Year 1:  95.2 Year 2: 96.6  

Year 3:  96.4 Year 4: 96.2 

Year 5:  97.1 Year 6: 95.3 

OVERALL: 96.2   

 

Woden’s Attendance 



 

 

 

Summer Term 2017 

 Term Time: Monday 24 April 2017 to Friday 26 May 2017 

 Half Term:  Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June 

 Term Time: Monday 5 June 2017 to Friday 21 July 2017 
 

MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY: Monday 1st May 2017—SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED. 

VOTING DAY :  Thursday 4th May 2017—SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED. 

 

 

Residentials: 

26th-28th April Towers Residential Year 4 

7th-9th June Conwy Residential  Year 6 

10th-11th July Kingswood Residential Year 2 

 

30th June School Summer Fayre 

 

 


